

Farnborough Hill, Farnborough, Orpington, Kent BR6 7EQ

Fax 01689 889286 Telephone 01689 853295 Email: admin.office@farnborough.bromley.sch.uk

Website: www.farnboroughprimary.co.uk Miss A James BA PGCE Head Teacher Mrs C Browne B.Ed Hons Head of School

Friday 13 May 2022



Dear Parents/Carers,

I just wanted to let you know how well your children conducted themselves this week in their SATs tests. The children were all so calm and behaved impeccably throughout the week.

SATs week is always a very stressful week for children whatever the circumstances, but for your children this year has been a particularly challenging year to sit these tests, due to having three years of very disrupted learning.

If you could have seen your children this week at school, you would have been amazed at how they did the tests as if the last three years hadn't happened at all.

We are all so so proud of them and whatever the results are in July, we know that they all tried their absolute best and we couldn't have asked for anything more from them.

We very much look forward to the children's last few weeks at Farnborough, which will now hopefully be full of all of the things they have missed out on over the past couple of years.

Wishing you all a much more relaxed weekend than last weekend!

**Best Wishes** 

Miss James **Head Teacher** 

